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Principal's Message
Dear Terra Nova Community,


Terra Nova Arts are back! After attending one of the spring art shows, I can attest that truer words
have never been spoken. It filled my heart to see our students on stage showcasing their talents on
and behind the stage. To the Senior participants, as I sat in awe of your talents, I couldn’t help but wish
that we had more stage time for you. To the current students, I am eager and excited to watch your
talents blossom in future shows.


Terra Nova is truly a wonderful community. We are blessed to have a school that supports these
endeavors as well as a staff who dedicate their time and energy to making the ideas and dreams come
to life. Thank you to Scot Schneider, Giamaica Zeidler and Ashleigh Karkazis for keeping the arts alive
during COVID and for resurrecting them into the wonderful show it was. I can’t wait to see what the
future holds for Terra Nova Arts!


For the families of our Seniors, graduation is three weeks away. Spring is in the air but it’s important
that we encourage our graduates to have a strong and positive finish to their high school years.
Timely attendance, school work and positive attitudes are the key to making it happen. Please refer to
the Class of 2022 email for information on all of the events and activities including graduation that
await our students. 



Tiger Pride!



Megan Carey
Principal

Earth Day Campus Cleanup | 15lbs of Trash Collected



2022 Yearbooks On Sale Now! | Online Sales End May 12th

Pacific Environment Alliance Club, TN's environment club, organized a campus clean up as part of an
Earth Day 2022 celebration last Saturday, April 23rd from 8:30 am to 10 am. This is one of the ways
we are supporting the Street to Beach Clean Up Program of the Pacific Beach Coalition.


15 students attended and we collected about 15 lbs. of trash and 5 lbs. of recyclable materials. Ms.
Gutierrez is the club advisor and Math teacher, Sheila Manlangit helped supervise the event.

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT
https://s.smore.com/u/b127/f0e1b3386226b31f11727dfe67734994.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/87d7/6865dd82c53027e4977e8ede00169f5d.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/7781/9226c4db03b315c2746e07b254088014.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/eee6/2463bdd1b45f3bb20180276859af163d.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/0e4b/07f723ff33cf39f78fa455ac2dd3b3fb.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/027a/987bde45b0421147b6415420cbc4ae69.jpeg


Terra Nova Car Show & Swap Meet |
Saturday, May 14, 2022 | 9:00am - 3:00pm
The Terra Nova Car Show and Swap Meet is raising money for the Terra
Nova High School Industrial Tech Program (wood and auto shop).



Free to attend
Cost for: car registration, BBQ lunch & to enter the raffle
Location: Terra Nova High School – upper baseball field



Click here for further information

JUHSD Summer School Information
Summer School will be in-person at Jefferson High School and starts
on Monday, June 6, 2022. Click the image for further details.

https://www.coastsidebuzz.com/event/terra-nova-tech-high-school-car-show-and-swap-meet-fundraiser-2022/
https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT
https://s.smore.com/u/3ae9/697f19c56b8309628f91988a2ced008e.jpeg


On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday
from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample
collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When
asked, you may fill in your insurance information, or you
may select that you choose not to provide this
information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting
SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your personal physician for
additional testing options.


Link Crew Leaders Wanted - 2022/23
School Year | Applications Available Now
Applications are open for Link Crew Leaders for the 22-23 school
year! Link Leaders are 11th and 12th grade students who are
trained to work with the incoming freshman class and will run the
freshman orientation before school starts in August. In addition to
the freshman orientation, Link Leaders provide ongoing support to
the freshman class and serve as positive role models on our
campus.


To apply, you must be a current 10th or 11th grade student. For
more information and to apply to be a Link Crew Leader, please click
this link: Link Crew Leader Application 22-23 School Year.

https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/a4e6/370fe3cc1037f4b86f3cfc9e11b0d3d6.jpeg
https://forms.gle/LLNEreQUVnHMzFKY9
https://s.smore.com/u/d96f/f38d1473aa64990678a3515c995b9b22.png


Reminder for Seniors with External
Courses Required for Graduation | Deadline
Approaching
All Apex, BYU or other external courses needed for graduation must be
completed and official transcripts ordered by May 11th. See your school
counselor with any questions or concerns.

Grad Night Tickets | Release Form
Grad Night is happening on Wednesday, May 25th from 9:30 pm - 12:30 am. (Students must arrive at
Terra Nova by 7:50 pm to load up on the buses and travel to the event by 9:30 pm.)



https://s.smore.com/u/ba96/b54b78a490b2ac30ae5dcb7d733b1526.jpeg


Ticket price is $115.00. The price includes the venue, food, activities and
transportation to and from the event.



Parents/Guardians must complete the Grad Night Expectations and
Release Form or your student will not be able to participate in Grad
Night.


Two steps to complete for Grad Night: 1) purchase a ticket and 2) fill out the release form online. If
you have done these things, you are all set to attend Grad Night!


This event is for Terra Nova senior students only.


Questions? Please contact Christy Allen at christyallen271@gmail.com. This event is being put on by
your Senior Parent Grad Night Committee and is not a school sponsored event.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScztFukMGHD_YCsALAAVXusmcJKPCcqziiOePbaSSqL68Xccg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScztFukMGHD_YCsALAAVXusmcJKPCcqziiOePbaSSqL68Xccg/viewform
mailto:christyallen271@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/643b/0776af9ffa763d9e6f5a559a089edfcb.png


ThinkBridge Summer Camp Counselor Volunteers Wanted
Would you like to Volunteer to become a ThinkBridge Summer Camp Counselor?
Do you love to work with kids? Are you a creative thinker? Do you like computers? A musical prodigy?


ThinkBridge Summer Camp volunteer staff must be at least 14 years old and able to commit to at least
2 full weeks of camp.


The 2022 camp volunteer hours runs Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m
June 20-July 15, 2022 at Ingrid B. Lacy School, 1427 Palmetto Avenue in Pacifica.


Please fill out the ThinkBridge 2022 Volunteer Application and return by email or mail, to
psv.director@gmail.com OR Pacifica School Volunteers, 375 Reina del Mar, Pacifica, CA 94044. The
ThinkBridge Volunteer Application (please note, use back arrow on application page to exit out; using
the red close button will exit off the camp site):


ThinkBridge Volunteer Application 2022


Contact psv.director@pacificasd.org or call 650-355-9432 for questions and further information.

Kevin Mullin for Congress Internship Opportunity


Have you ever wondered how a Congressional campaign operates? Read on to learn about an
opportunity waiting just for you!


My name is Max, and I am a current Senior at Crystal Springs Uplands School in Hillsborough. I am
reaching out to offer TN students the opportunity to intern on Kevin Mullin’s Campaign for Congress.
California Assembly Speaker pro tempore Kevin Mullin is a proven legislator and leader who is running
to succeed Congresswoman Jackie Speier in Congress and has received her endorsement. He is
always looking for new, young, voices and ideas from across the district to join his campaign and help
get him elected to Congress.


As an Intern, I have been able to obtain first-hand experience of how a Congressional campaign
operates, and I have the opportunity to get my voice heard by a leader who cares about the next
generation. This is a once-in-a-lifetime experience that will stay with your students for the rest of their
lives and will provide them with a deeper understanding of how a campaign is run. With this experience
on the campaign, your students will build connections, have the opportunity for recommendation
letters/references, and gain volunteer hours.


If interest, click on the link below for more details.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1raieV4487pDkojMeQizNcV4MYWwk8AGy0svwjjITE8I/edit


https://thinkbridgecamp.org/volunteer-to-become-a-camp-counselor/
mailto:psv.director@gmail.com
http://thinkbridgecamp.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/ThinkBridge-Volunteer-Application-2022.pdf
mailto:psv.director@pacificasd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1raieV4487pDkojMeQizNcV4MYWwk8AGy0svwjjITE8I/edit











